
 

 
 

 
November 9, 2021 
 
 
Debbie Low, President 
Association of Sport Performance Centre 
 
 
Hello Debbie, 
 
I wanted to provide a letter of support for Ramon Alvarez Feliciano and his individual membership 
request for the ASPC.  Ramon has been an important member of the organization in the Americas as 
the Executive Director of the Albergue Olimpico in Puerto Rico.  He will be transitioning to a 
university position but wanted to continue his membership in the organization. 
 
I have worked with Ramon on a few projects, and he is a great advocate across the Caribbean for the 
ASPC. 
 
Please accept this endorsement of his individual membership.  Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 
 
Yours Respectfully, 
 
Ken Bagnell 
Vice President, Americas 
Association of Sport Performance Centres 
 


